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I oppose this, and any legislation that further restricts the 2nd Amendment. These 

laws will only negatively impact those who wish to be Responsible Gun owners. As a 

Veteran, and Oregon Resident, it disgusts me how these laws are being forced upon 

citizens like me who have tried to stay within the good side of the law. This state 

continues to violate my God given Rights, doing nothing to target real criminals. It 

instead aims to leave us vulnerable, and defenseless, while real criminals, (and the 

Oligarchs of Oregons Political class) will continue to victimize us. 

 

But this is of little concern to Politicians, the Political class, and the Rich Oligarchs of 

Oregon, who have the financial ability to either pay for their own security details, (who 

of COURSE are exempt from firearm restrictions) or have the time and money to 

afford these changes, while those of us who struggle with our income have to decide 

between putting food on our table, or jump through Red Tape and financial pain just 

to qualify to defend our lives, and the lives of our families. This is absolutely an 

example of Ivory Tower politicians.  

 

And what's worse, is that it turns us Law abiding Oregonians into Felons, overnight. 

Standard capacity magazines are now being treated more harshly than the Street 

drugs impacting our communities. More harshly than the Rapists and Murderous 

criminals that get continued protection here in Oregon. At this point, why do I even 

pay taxes, if they are only going to be used to take my LIFE?  

 

I oppose these Unconstitutional measures and Bills. Violating our God Given 

RIGHTS will only fuel the flames and make Oregonians more Desperate. Reasonable 

people, will forced to make Unreasonable decisions. And this is not what Oregon 

needs. Oregon needs Legislation that will actually keep us safe. And to Keep us 

Free.  


